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Hey Avalon Family!


We have just started week six of our family discipleship training school here at YWAM 
Rancho Abierto.  That means we are exactly halfway through the lecture phase! The 
teachers of both this and last week are Paul and Virginia Friesen who I expect are familiar 
names to some of you.  They have been teaching on biblical marriage and parenting and in 
many ways their weeks are the crux of our school.  As we are about halfway through the 
school, we are starting to see some of the friction of living in community. With families from 
different cultures and language barriers, there have been some misunderstandings. Also, 
three of our staff couples are each wrestling with their own marital hurdles. As the Lord is 
moving and working, the enemy is trying to divide and distract. Would you please be 
praying for all of our student and staff families? Pray that restoration and healing would 
continue and that the enemy would not have a foothold in relationships and individual 
hearts. Pray that everyone would be receptive to all the Lord has to teach them. Also, as the 
students are raising support for their eight-week outreach, pray that the Lord would 
financially provide for each of them. We have two Mexican families (one student and one 
staff) who are struggling to find the financial resources to pay for outreach. As a base 
located in Mexico, it is our desire to equip and support local families as they pursue the 
Lord. If you feel the Lord leading you to financially help these families please let us know! 
Lastly, as we mentioned in our latest newsletter, we have been having power issues here at 
the base. Our commercial generator has been broken for a number of weeks, which makes 
life a bit challenging. Please pray that the part we are receiving this week would indeed 
repair it! 


Thank you all so much for your prayers, encouragement, and support. You are truly a 
blessing to us!


Tyler, Anna & Dahlia Sabicer


Follow us on Facebook & Instagram to get more frequent updates!
Contact us:  annarossiter24@gmail.com 
Financial Support:  Checks to Avalon Community Church note: Sabicers
or go to the Avalon Community Church Web Page, click on Support, and follow the 
instructions in the first sentence on that page to find Sabicers fund.
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